
GOOD SAM BLUE CRAB FUN BUNCH MEETING
Saturday, December 15, 2007

Good Samaritan Presbyterian Church (GSPC), Maryland

A short meeting was called to Order by the Chapter President, Carlos at 2:45 p.m. He
started out by thanking everyone for attending the Christmas Party. Thanks to Debi for
coordinating the pot luck for the party.

FINANCIAL ACTIVITIES

Those members having reimbursements for the Christmas Party should give their receipts
to Janette for payment.

Mary motioned that we donate $50 to the Church for the use of the meeting room. This
motion was voted on and approved. Janette will write a check to the Church.

OLD BUSINESS

The Wagonmaster coordinated a presentation of information on all the campgrounds
initially named as potential camping sites for the 2008 camping year. A short description
was given for each campground and we voted on our selections. There were five
locations to select since we have decided to add April to our annual campouts and go to
the two MD Samborees. The Wagonmaster will be providing a list of those selected and
our 2008 camping schedule.

Bob created a “business card” for the club. This card contains our club name, web
address, the name, email address and phone number of the President and Vice President.
The card was created to be given to prospective members to encourage them to join the
club. Bob will print ten cards per couple and be reimbursed by the club for the cost.
These cards will be distributed during the January meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

Camping club shirts were presented to Paula and Larry.

The January meeting will be held on the 19th at 1:00 p.m. We will probably order pizza
again but additional details will be emailed a later date. We will be missing a few
members as they are lucky enough to be able to leave the cold for the warm Florida
climate.

Carlos and Linda received donations from Silver Maple RV and we will be sending them
a thank you letter.

CORRESPONDENCE

Letter to Economy RV was signed by Carlos and will be mailed immediately.



No other business was raised and the meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m. and the party
began.

Attendees:

Carlos and Linda Tom and Debbie
Mary and Frank Paula and Larry
Bill & Janette Bob and Hatti
Ken and Linda Don and Marie
Arnold and Loretta Eric and Deb
Ken and Celie

Submitted for review
Blue Crab Fun Bunch Secretary,
Hatti


